
Town of Collins Planning Board Meeting 
February 18, 2025 

Call meeting to order: 
	 Ch Brian Martin called the meeting to order at 7:06 PM. 

Attendance: 
	 Present:  Richard Agle, John Bentley, Thomas Raymond, and Ch Brian Martin 
	 Not Present:  Tom Siegle 
	 Guests:  Ken Martin, Town Supervisor and Brenda Overhoff 

Discussion: 
• The Planning Board did not have any business to discuss at this month’s meeting.  The Planning 

Board members are members of the Comprehensive Plan Committee and that Committee is 
meeting after the PB Meeting. 

Next Meeting: 
	 Next PB meeting will be held on Tuesday, March 18, 2025 at 7:00 PM at the Town Hall.   

Adjournment: 
	 The meeting was adjourned at 7:16 pm 

Comprehensive Plan Committee Meeting 
February 18, 2025 

Committee Members Present:  Ken Martin, Brian Martin, Brenda Overhoff, Richard Agle, John Bentley, 
and Thomas Raymond 
Not Present:  Thomas Siegle 
Guest:  Deb Martin 

The Comprehensive Plan Committee Meeting was held following a very brief PB meeting to discuss the 
revisions the Committee had requested Andrew Riley, of Wendel, to make to the “Town of Collins Solar 
Energy Systems Law.” The committee went over all the revisions they had made and discussion was held.  
The Supervisor passed out a copy of North Collins’ “Chapter 258 – Wind Energy Conversion Systems” for 
the committee to read. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Deb Martin


